Pre-Registration

With Pre-Registration taking place this month, we thought it
would be a good time to offer a few reminders:

1) A Business Hold means that a balance is past due and
that a student will not be allowed to register. This is a
last resort and is something we seek to avoid.

2) A Financial Aid Warning does not prevent a student

from registering

3) If a hold is removed for a student, it may be possible
that the hold will automatically go back on 24 hours lat-
er depending on why the hold was lifted initially.

4) Please contact Student Financial Services with any
questions regarding Business or Financial Holds at 561-

237-7185

This Month...

Our Lynn students
have been involved
in a number of com-
munity service pro-
jects the last num-
ber of weeks. Stu-
dents have been
volunteering at
Feeding South Flori-
da. Students have
also filled eggs with
candy for the up-
coming Easter egg
hunt on Saturday
March 31. This year
approximately
14,000 eggs have
been filed. Many
thanks to all who
have participated.
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Graduation

As we come to the end of
the school year, our stu-
dents are getting ready to
graduate. This is a very
exciting time for all in-
volved. Student Financial
Services would like to
ensure as smooth a tran-
sition from the university
to life post-Lynn. As a
result, we would encour-
age all students to resolve
any remaining balances or
financial aid loan exit
counseling requirements
immediately. The SFS
team is available Monday
through Friday 9-5pm to
provide the optimum in
service for all of our stu-
dents, families, staff and
faculty.

Room Selection

Room selection takes
place this month. All stu-
dents must have a de-
posit of $100 on their
accounts in order to take
place in the Fall 2018
Room Lottery. Student
Financial ~Services  will
code the student account
as being eligible to take
part in the lottery if this
credit exists for a current
resident student.

STUDENT FINANCIAL SERVICES

Thank You Staffing Updates in SFS

A large number of staff members from  Sheryl Willett has returned to
across the campus community recently  Student Financial Services
worked the Senior Salute event. A sin- as the Assistant Director of £
cere word of thanks to all who were pre-  Student Financial Services. |
sent. We also wish our graduating staff We welcome back Sheryl to '
the very best as they complete their the Student Financial Ser-
studies. vices family and look forward to her new role
within the team.

Email: studentfinancialservices@lynn.edu Phone: 561 237 7185



